
Thursday 28th NovemberWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow class had a  fun week exploring different materials to make a spaceship. They continued to 
explore instruments for our ‘Make a noise’ theme; banging, tapping and shaking all the different 

instruments. The children enjoyed spending time outside in the frost and some are wearing their hats 
and gloves!

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Dennis for willing our Sammy 
Safe award this week. This was awarded 

for walking safely with adults when coming 
into school!

It is inset day tomorrow! See all the 
children again on Monday!

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


